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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

ILPA ANNOUNCES NEW MANAGING DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION 
Management Team Expanded to Support Commitment to Growth and                                      

Expansion of ILPA Education Platform Offerings  

November 28, 2016 (Toronto, CAN and Washington, DC) – The Institutional Limited Partners 
Association (ILPA) today announced the addition of Matthew Kelly to the management team as 
the new Managing Director of Education.  

“We are delighted to gain Matt’s expertise as we look to build upon the success of the ILPA 
Institute and other current offerings by expanding the number and diversity of educational 
programs available to our members,” says Peter Freire, ILPA’s CEO. “His experience with 
CEB designing and delivering high-impact learning and development to Fortune 1000 
organizations will be invaluable to the ILPA.” 

Based in Washington, DC, Mr. Kelly brings more than 15 years of experience in global 
executive education, strategy consulting, law and business management, most recently as 
Director of Talent Solutions with CEB, Inc. where he helped his clients drive the achievement 
of business objectives through world-class skill and leadership development programs. A 
veteran classroom instructor in addition to his management experience, Mr. Kelly has 
delivered executive education programs on six continents and successfully managed the 
delivery of quality CEB experiences by a network of more than 85 contract and full-time faculty. 

“I’m tremendously excited for the opportunity to further expand and diversify the education 
offerings at the ILPA and to work with our members to determine the maximum value we can 
provide in return for their participation and attendance,” said Matthew Kelly. “In addition, I look 
forward to working with Nancy Hizaka-Vilardo and the rest of the ILPA staff to build upon the 
excellent work they have done with the Institute and the ILPA’s other educational offerings.” 

Mr. Kelly holds a JD from Washington & Lee University, a BA from the University of Virginia 
and is a member of the Virginia State Bar. He will be joining the ILPA team effective January 1. 

Mr. Kelly can be reached at: mkelly@ilpa.org 
 
About ILPA 
The ILPA is the leading global, member-driven organization dedicated to advancing the 
interests of private equity Limited Partners through industry-leading education programs, 
independent research, best practices, networking opportunities and global collaborations. 
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